August 15, 2009

Keith D. Black, P.C. 626 RexCorp Plaza Uniondale, New York 11556

RE: Thank You!

Dear Mr. Black:

I just wanted to take an opportunity to write and thank you for the great experience we had in using your firm for our estate planning. The service and guidance we received were impeccable.

From the initial consultation, we knew we were in good hands. We appreciated the time you took to demonstrate the value of proper estate planning, particularly within the complex legal system in New York State. We had a lot of questions, but you were patient and able to explain each concept and document to us in simple terms. It is obvious that you put a lot of effort into building meaningful, long-term relationships with your clients and taking the time to get to know them and their goals and needs. It is hard to find this level of service and personal attention with a large law firm!

As a married couple with a young child, we now have peace of mind knowing our estate is in order, with provisions made to legally protect our assets, and provide guardianship for our daughter. We also were pleased with your fair and competitive price structure, and definitely feel we got a lot of value for our money. Most importantly, we are now armed with the right information to make the best legal decisions for our family going forward.

We would be honored to recommend your firm to family, friends and colleagues who are seeking assistance with planning their trusts and estates, and even those who aren't but should be! Additionally, if we can ever be of assistance in providing a reference, do not hesitate to call on us.

Thank you again for your help, we definitely feel fortunate to have a law firm in our corner that really cares about its clients.

Warm Regards,

Marissa & Edward A